

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Tuesday 2nd June 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

As you will be aware this week has seen the wider reopening of our school to some year groups as advised by the government. I wrote to you on the 22nd May explaining that the school would not be open to Year 6 children until further planning had been undertaken, in line with the guidance and measures set out.

With that in mind, we will be happy to welcome Year 6 children back to school on Monday 8th June.

The previous information sent to you regarding the protective measures that we are taking in school still apply and it would really help us if you re-read this information in advance of any potential return.

We are aware that you may not wish for your child to return to school on <u>Monday 8th June</u> and as before, any decision you take will be respected. In order for us to plan effectively, we will need to know whether or not your child will be returning to school on this date. We will be relying on your support with this to ensure school continues to be as safe as possible for children and staff.

You will be sent a link to an electronic booking form for you to book your child's place at school. It is important that you do this for the reasons mentioned above; your child should only come to school on **Monday 8th June** if you have contacted us to say that they will be attending. Please complete the booking form by 3:00pm on Thursday 4th June at the latest.

We are aware that some of you replied to an electronic booking form during the week before half term but we will no longer be using that information. You must complete the electronic booking form even if you already did so during the week before half term.

I will write to you again on Friday 5th to inform you of which group your child will be in and further details which will include their start and finish times.

If you have any questions or queries about the planned return of Year 6 children, please email the school office or Mr Eggleston using the email addresses published on the school website.

Best Wishes

Mrs Essex

